
From: Page, Hank <hpage@aging.sc.gov>
To: Tori Beth Blacktoribethblack@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 6/26/2017 10:29:36 AM
Subject: Re: Any word from the Blowfish

No. 
 

Hank Page
State of South Carolina
Lieutenant Governor's Office on Aging

hpage@aging.sc.gov
803-734-2088 Direct

On Jun 26, 2017, at 9:18 AM, "Tori Beth Black" <toribethblack@scstatehouse.gov> wrote:
 

Regarding the 3rd?
 
Thanks!
TB
 
Tori Beth Black
Director of Communications
Office of the Lieutenant Governor
803-734-1979
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